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It  was a wild f ive weeks in Apri l  for the Carmel Fire
Department that enthuastical ly recieved 3 surrendered
infants via their  Baby Box.   

David Haboush,  Fire Chief  of  Carmel Fire Department
explained,  "The Carmel Clay community is  honored that a
mother in crisis  would entrust their  new born baby to Carmel
Firefighters.  Our f iref ighters bel ieve every baby deserves a
home. We are proud to be able to do our part to ensure this
baby f inds their  forever home."

These infants are proof that our efforts are working to end
infant abandonment!  We are proud of these brave and loving
birth mothers that chose to provide a safe place to surrender
their infant and now their baby wil l  be adopted by a loving
family.    
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wE'VE HAD 4 babies surrendered this quarter bringing our
total to 5 babies surrendered via baby box so far in 2022

AND 19 BABIES SURRENDERED SINCE 2017.

After six years of having our entire
team work remotely, we finally have
an office space to call headquarters in
Woodburn, IN! Our new space will

allow us to have all of our warehouse,
storage, and main offices in one
location where previously it was

operated out of six different locations.  
Stay tuned as we share more about
our new office and how to support

this new endeavor!  
Monica signing for the new HQ!


